From: Jen Martin <jmartin@publicrisk.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 11:05 AM

To: Laura Estevez
Cc: Andrea S. Gomez; Sarah Fugate
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: City of Key West- Property/Casualty Program

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links
or open

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Laura,

We would not be interested in the property portion of your coverage but would be
willing to

consider the casualty side if you are able to split them out. It would be
dependent on loss

experience.

If you would like to proceed, let me know and I can recommend an appointed agent to
put together

a submission on those lines. If you have not already given notice to PRM of intent
to leave for this

year, this may be a discussion for next year if there is any interest on your part.

Thank you,

Jennifer Martin, AAI

Executive Vice President

Public Risk Underwriters of Florida Inc.

Administrator for Preferred Governmental Insurance Trust
P O Box 958455

Lake Mary, FL 32795-8455

Phone 321-832-1691

Cell 407-520-7196

Fax 321-832-1496

jmartin@publicrisk.com

PLEASE NOTE: You cannot bind, alter or cancel coverage without speaking to an
authorized

representative of Public Risk Underwriters of Florida. Coverage cannot assume to be
bound without

confirmation from an authorized representative of Public Risk Underwriters of
Florida.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this communication, including attachments is



privileged and confidential. It

is intended only for the exclusive use of the addressee. If the reader of this
message is not the intended

recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended
recipient, you are hereby

notified that any dissemination, distribution or copy of this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have

received this message in error, please immediately notify us by telephone at
321-832-1450 and destroy

all electronic and printed versions of this message.

From: Laura Estevez <lestevez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 11:43 AM

To: Jen Martin <jmartin@publicrisk.com>

Cc: Andrea S. Gomez <agomez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: City of Key West- Property/Casualty Program

[External]
Hey Jennifer,

Would Preferred Governmental Insurance Trust be interested in quoting/bidding a
Property/Casualty

package of Insurance for the City of Key West? Please see attached Property Summary
Report, Thank

You!

Laura Estevez Bringle

Risk Manager/Safety Officer

City of Key West, Risk Management
Department of Finance

Phone#t 305-809-3812

Fax# 305-809-3988

Email: lestevez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

NOTICE: Due to nature of the material, please keep this information confidential.
This email and any files

transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom

they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the
sender immediately by email

and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you
are notified that

disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents
of this information is

strictly prohibited. This confidential email may also be privileged or otherwise
protected by work product

immunity or other legal rules.



